
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/25/2014 10:16:32 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: lunch next Wednesday in San Ramon? 

Wonderful! 

Thank you. 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 10:06 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: lunch next Wednesday in San Ramon? 

Laura, 

Lunch with Sumeet on Wednesday works. Look forward to it. 

Thanks, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov


Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 3:57 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: lunch next Wednesday in San Ramon? 

Liza 

I'm really happy you'll be able to make the "quarterly update" meeting next Wednesday in San 
Ramon. 

I have also wanted to schedule a meeting with you and Sumeet, now that he is officially Jane's 
replacement, to talk about his vision going forward and start to build that relationship directly. 
It occurred to me that we might all grab lunch next Wednesday before the other meeting if you 
are available? 

Like 11:30? 

Let me know if that's a possibility and then we can work out the details. If that doesn't work, 
we'll look for another time. 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0264202 



Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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